
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
12th July 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Students 

 

We are very much looking forward to seeing students on results day to celebrate their results and to 

congratulate them on their hard work and success. 

 

Arrangements for Results Day 

This year GCSE results day is Thursday 25 August. Students will be able to receive their results in one 

of the following ways: 

1. Students can collect results in person from the drama hall. We are staggering collection as below: 

9.00 – 9.20   Students’ surnames A – H 
9.30 – 9.50  Students’ surnames I – O 
10.00 – 10.20 Students’ surnames P – Z  
 

2. Parents can collect results from reception after 9am on Thursday 25 August. Students should 

contact exams@klbschool.org.uk before Thursday 11 August to give permission for a named 

parent to collect results. Parents should come into reception through the school’s main entrance.  

Results day is an exciting but also anxious time; please be assured that there will be a number of 

staff around to support students as they collect results. Parents are welcome to wait in the car 

park while students collect results. We will encourage students to come straight back to you, we 

know you will be anxious and excited too! 

 

3. We can email results to students at 10.30am on Thursday 25 August. If students would like their 

results emailed, they should notify exams@klbschool.org.uk before Thursday 11 August. Please 

note that emails will only be sent to students’ school email accounts. 

4. Results not collected on Thursday 25 August, will be posted home to students on Friday 26  August. 

It will not be possible to provide results on the telephone. 

 

Guidance and Support 

A range of staff will be on hand to offer support and guidance, including Mr Pegg (Head of Careers), 

year 11 tutors, members of the KLB Sixth Form Team and also senior staff.  

 

KLB Sixth Form Applications 

For the students who have applied to KLB Sixth Form, a letter will be enclosed inside the GCSE results 

envelope. This will confirm the status of each student’s application. If all entry requirements have 

been met, the letter will confirm the courses. If a student has not secured the grades for one or more 

subjects, we will have considered the student’s historical data and consulted with relevant teachers 

before reaching a decision.  
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Students are welcome to talk to members of the sixth form team to consider alternatives. This will 

depend on grade requirements, the option blocks and the numbers in classes.  This will be explained 

in the letter.  

 

We will reserve a place in the sixth form for all successful applicants for 5 days. To confirm acceptance 

of the offer, students should email hkhan@klbschool.org.uk before 5pm on Wednesday 31 August. I 

will acknowledge all emails. 

 

For students who have not met the entry requirements to join the sixth form, Mr Pegg will be happy 

to support.  

 

KLB Sixth Form Bridging Tasks 

These tasks are designed to provide an insight into the early weeks of the courses. They also help 
students to return to study after a few months away! These tasks are compulsory and should be 
brought to the first lesson of each subject in September. This link takes you to the tasks: 
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1S6OgC021tliHEfstIXAkTwv-JS5s0Vmb?usp=sharing 

 

 

If you have any questions at this stage, please email hkhan@klbschool.org.uk. I hope you have a lovely 

summer. 

 

Best wishes 
Hannah Khan  
Acting Head Teacher 
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